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After receiving permission to open lab activity and 
following new Covid-19 related protocols, the Human Tissue 
Laboratory reopened in the fall of 2020.

As the Covid-19 vaccination is becoming more widely 
administered, the lab interest and activity is growing.

The Human Tissue Laboratory did acquire a new C Arm in 
2020. This will be most helpful for our fixation, arthrosplasty 
and image guided curriculum.

We look forward to resumption of all lab activity and 
welcome any and all inquiries.

2020 was a historical point in time for mankind. The 
scientists and medical professionals faced a challenge unlike 
any before in history. 

Science and medicine are succeeding in their persistence 
and dedication. 

As a result of the pandemic and necessary shut downs, the 
Human Tissue Laboratory stopped its educational events in 
March.

Prior to the temporary closing, the laboratory was in full 
use and serving all genres of medicine.
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